
From: Tian Davidson [mailto:pc.hwaldrist@gmail.com]  
Sent: 11 September 2015 14:27 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Re: Oxfordshire County Council - Publication of Minerals and Waste Local 
Plan: Core Strategy 
 
Dear Peter Day 
 
Thank you for reminder to respond to the consultation on OCC Minerals and waste 
local plan core strategy. 
Council met on the 3rd September and agreed in principle to the strategy and in 
particular that any existing sites should be use to extract minerals and sand rather 
than exploit new sites. 
Please acknowledge receipt of our response. 
Regards 
Tian Davidson 
Clerk of Hinton Waldrist Parish Council 
 


